
Noecker Career Day 

Grades: 4th, 5th, and 6th  
Dear Noecker Parents,  

We are excited for next week as Thursday March 9th is our second annual Career day for our 4th, 5th, 
and 6th Grade students.  As they continue to work on advisories, and learn about real life skills in class, 
we feel that Career Day will give them a chance to be exposed to the many diverse opportunities that 
the world holds. We will be hosting Accountants, Firemen, Police Officers, Veterinarians, Salesman, 
and many other exciting careers. We are hopeful that the students will begin to learn about their 
interests and see the enthusiasm for the professions that each speaker has.  Thank you to all the 
parents who expressed interest and will be attending, we know your time is valuable and that your 
presence with the students that day will have a lasting impact. 

Career Day will run in the morning on Thursday March 9th and all 4th, 5th and 6th grade students will 
participate.  Students are picking the speakers they would like to attend today and tomorrow and we 
will give them their schedule for the day next week.  To help your child prepare for the day, talk with 
them about your career and help them come up with ideas and questions to ask the speakers. When 
they get home from school on Thursday of next week, ask them about who they saw, and what was 
most interesting about each presenter. 

We look forward to carrying on this tradition of fun, learning, and preparation for higher education at 
the Noecker School for many years to come.  We thank you in advance for partnering with our school 
for what is certainly going to be a memorable event.   

 

Kind Regards,  

 

   Robyn P. Greenwald                                                   Mark Mansour 
   Principal                                                                              Special Education Teacher 
   rgreenwald@roselandnjboe.org                                    mmansour@roselandnjboe.or 
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